
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One class in each grade will win popcorn for 
wearing the most spirit shirts!! 

You can find your official PGE spirit shirts on sale at the 
school store or use the PGE spirit shirt order form. Kids 
can also wear plain white, blue, or yellow shirts to show 

their school spirit! 

Our first PGE Spirit day is August 24th. Check emails from Mrs. 
Riha or the PGE PTO Facebook page for future spirit days.  

 

 


